
November 16, 1971 

Dr. Chanania Gang 
HJD & MC 

1919 Madison Avenue 
New York, N.Y. 10035 

Dear Dr. Gang: 

The people in my congregation who might be interested in a 
revival of Mizrachi in accordance with your plans would include 
Mr. Marcel Lindenbaum, 145 Central Park West New York 10023, 
Mr. Aron Green, 115 Central Park West, New York 10023, and 
Mr. Morris Green, 101 Central Park West, New York, 10023. 

I wish you a great deal of good luck in youw efforts, and I 
hope you understand my point, which I made several times 
previously, that my schedule simply does not permit me to take 
any part in these activities, worthwhile as they are. 

Cordially, 

RABBI. NORMAN LAMM


